

www.monroeccc.edu

Monroe, MI 48161-9746

Temperance, MI 48182

Press Release

Contact:

Joe Verkennes Director of Marketing (734) 384-4207

November 10, 2015

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

MCCC AWARDS THE DAVID L. McINTYRE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

MONROE, Mich. – Monroe County Community College has awarded the David L.

McIntyre Memorial Scholarship to **Mitchell Latray** and **Philip Zaborowski**. The scholarship is to be used for tuition, books, and fees.

Latray, graduated from Monroe High School in 2012. His goal is to get his associate's degree in Automotive Engineering at MCCC. He volunteered at the 2015 International Auto Show in Detroit working at the car booth and gave tours at the Society of Automotive Engineering conference held at MCCC. He is a member of Trinity Lutheran Church.

Zaborowski, graduated from Monroe High School in 2001. He is pursuing his degree in English. He is a member of the Writing Fellow program, Vice President of the Drama Club, mentor at the Monroe County ISD and is very involved with One Book, One Community here at MCCC. He is the son of Connie Florey and the late Philip Zaborowski.

To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be a Monroe High School graduate, enrolled in a transfer curriculum and maintain a full-time enrollment status of at least 12 credit hours. To continue to receive this scholarship, the recipient must demonstrate continuing academic achievement of at least a 2.5 grade point average.

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the



MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214.

###